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LITTLE MARLOW PARISH COUNCIL

Clerk to the Council: Mrs Jo Murray

Community Office, The Pavilion, Church Road, Little Marlow, Bucks SL7 3RS   S   S
Telephone: 01628 890301
e-mail: clerk@littlemarlowparishcouncil.org.uk
1st December 2022
INVITATION TO TENDER FOR 
Conversion of Little Marlow Parish Council streetlights to LED

You are hereby invited by Little Marlow Parish Council to tender for the Conversion of Little Marlow Parish Council’s streetlights to LED.
Your tender must be in accordance with the Tender Instructions and Guidance enclosed. The timescales relating to this tender are as follows: 
	Action
	Dates

	Issue of invitation to tender (ITT)
	Thursday 1st December 2022


	Intention to tender form return date
	Monday 12th December 2022 


	Tender questions by 
	Thursday 16th February 2023 



	Deadline for return of tender response document (by hand or by post)
	Noon 

Thursday 23rd February 2023


	Email tender return
	Noon

Monday 27th February 2023 

	Notification of award decision
	Wednesday 8th March 2023


	Contract start date
	April 2023



It is the responsibility of all Tenderers to ensure that their tender is delivered no later than the appointed time: Noon on Thursday 23rd February 2023, to the above address in the envelope provided.  Little Marlow Parish Council will not consider tenders received after that time. Tenders must be submitted by hand or by post. The onus is on the Tenderer to obtain proof of delivery of any tender unless sent by registered post or recorded delivery. E-mail submissions will NOT be accepted.

All queries in relationship to this tender must be submitted by e-mail as soon as possible, and in any event no later than noon on the Thursday 16th February 2023. If Little Marlow Parish Council responds to a query, it will send the response to each tenderer. 
Please acknowledge receipt of this invitation to tender and its accompanying documents. If you are interested in tendering, please return your completed Intention to Tender form to Little Marlow Parish Council by Monday 12th January 2023.
We look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely

Jo Murray

Clerk to Little Marlow Parish Council
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